
Nursery Seaside Lunch 

Friday 7th June 2019 

11am – 12.30pm 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

During our final half term the children will be learning all about life 

by the seaside. To launch our new topic we would like to invite 

you to join us for lunch by the seaside. Our outdoor area will be 

transformed into the seaside complete with a beach hut, sand, 

and fresh fish and chips.  

If you would like to join us please complete the slip below and 

return it to school by Wednesday 5th June 2019. 

We hope you can make it and look forward to seeing you all 

there. 

Your Nursery Team 

…………………………………………………………………………………… 

I would like to attend the seaside lunch and require the meals 

below. 

Child’s name ………………………………………………. 

Adult £3                                     My child has a school meal 

    

Child  £2.30 .                      Signed…………………………………… 



 


